
 

 

 
 

08 March 2017 
 
 
 
 
IGCSE Option Choices 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
 
Please find attached the letter outlining the final Option Blocks for the GCSE  course 

commencing in Sept 2017. 

 

Pupils have all been given a copy today for their consideration. Tomorrow evening  there will 

be an opportunity to talk to staff about individual GCSE subjects. 

 

We welcome parents, guardians and pupils from 5pm- 6pm  tomorrow in the Chapel 

followed by a talk at 6:00 outlining GCSE reforms and Key Stage 4 expectations. 

 

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

 
 
 
Caroline Ward (Mrs) 
Deputy Head 
 
 


